# Program

# THE NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF BIBLICAL INSTRUCTORS (NABI)

FORTY-FIRST ANNUAL MEETING

DECEMBER 28 - 30, 1950

UNION THEOLOGICAL SEMINARY

3041 BROADWAY

NEW YORK, N.Y.

## Program

#### THURSDAY, DECEMBER 28, 1950

#### 7:30 P.M. JOINT MEETING WITH ASOR AND SBLE

#### FRIDAY, DECEMBER 29, 1950

#### 9:00 A.M. PRESIDENTIAL ADDRESS

"The Teaching Situation and the Bible" Virginia Corwin, Smith College

#### PAPERS:

"Some Problems in Teaching Required Courses in Biblical Literature"

Silva Lake, Occidental College

"The Bible and Modern Drama" Charles S. Braden, Northwestern University

#### 12:30 P.M. LUNCHEON FOR THE COUNCIL

#### 2.00 P.M. SEARCHES FOR EFFECTIVENESS

"A Search for Effectiveness in Teaching" George F. Parker, Fisk University

"A Search for Effectiveness in Expression"
Ira J. Martin, III, Berea College

"Gleaning Far Afield"
Ethel Tilley, Brenau College

#### 5:00 P.M. COUNCIL MEETING

### 7:30 P.M. SOME MATTERS OF INTERPRETATION

"Communicating the Good News" Louis McCord, Gassaway, West Virginia

#### SPECIAL INTRODUCTION

"The True and Lively Word of God—Its Interpretation"
Mary Ely Lyman, Union Theological Seminary

SATURDAY, DECEMBER 30, 1950

#### 9:00 A.M. BUSINESS MEETING

#### PAPERS:

"Metaphysics and the Bible"
Julian Hartt, Yale University

"The Bible in Theology and Ethics"

John H. Satterwhite, Hood Theological Seminary

NOON ADJOURNMENT.

Union Theological Seminary is at Broadway and 120th Street. The I.R.T. Subway Station at 116th Street and Broadway is within easy walking distance of the Seminary.

There are a few rooms available in the Seminary Dormitory. Reservations should be made by writing to Prof. Kenneth W. Clark, The Divinity School, Duke University, Durham, North Carolina. Nearby hotels include King's Crown, 116th Street and Morningside; Hotel Whitehall, Broadway at 100th Street.

Due to the fact that this year's meeting follows the meetings of SBLE and continues through Saturday morning, it would seem fitting to enjoin the membership to keep the final sessions from becoming anti-climatic.

Members of NABI are reminded to send in the names of teachers and pastors who should be members to Prof. Robert W. Montgomery, De Pauw University, Greencastle, Indiana.